
Bennington City Council 

Regular Meeting 

06/13/2022 

Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 p.m. with a motion by Dennis Kelley, second by Brian Davidson. 

Motion Carried. 

Additions to the agenda were: Rodeo grounds, Splash pad, Ball diamonds and Scheibler's building. 

Motion by Judith Swagerty, second by Brian Davidson to approve the minutes as written and the printed 

list of bills with the late addition bill from D.R.C.L Electric. Motion Carried. 

Present at the meeting were David Galvan, Brian Davidson, Judith Swagerty, Laura Bowers and Dennis 

Kelley. Adrianne Luthi was also present. Mayor Ward Stockamp was absent. Visitor was Dustin Murk 

who arrived at 7:16 p.m. 

Mayor Ward Stockamp called in to speak to the council regarding the property at 316 Lincoln street. 

Ward is going to have the trailer removed at 316 Lincoln and asked the council to consider paying some 

towards the cost of hauling it away. Motion by Dennis Kelley, second by Laura Bowers to approve 

payment of $1000 dollars to Ward Stockamp to help with the cost of cleaning up the property. Motion 

Carried. 

Life guard yearly raises were discussed. Motion by Judith Swagerty, second by Laura Bowers to approve 

giving all returning lifeguards a $.25 raise effective the first pay period. Motion Carried. 

Motion by Dennis Kelley, second by Brian Davidson to adjourn the meeting at 8:06 p.m. Motion Carried . 




